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Oi1L CONSERVATION CoMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

June 16, 1969

Cities Service 0il Co.
Box 69
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

This office is in receipt of a Packer Leakage Test and Forms C-103 cover-
ing your Brumson "C" well No. 4 located in Unit J of Section 3, T-22-S,

R-37-E. As you know, this well had been shut in because a Packer Leakage
Test submitted on April 26, 1968 indicated communication in the well bore.

On your recent Packer Leakage Test which you submitted June 10, 1969, you
state that there is no leak indicated during the test. However, while
flowing the Drinkard zone there was a 50 pound pressure decline on the
Blinebry zone, and while flowing the Blinebry zome there was a 275 pound
decline on the Drinkard zone. This, to me, indicates that there is still
communication between zones in this well, and it is still necessary that
the communication be repaired immediately.

Please commence this work immediately so that this office will not have
to take more drastic measures.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
JDR/mc
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